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Subject: Objection to redevelopment of One Museum Street 
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2023/2653/L 
 
Dear David Fowler, 
This planned redevolpment in Museum Street is more ugly and overpowering 
then any of the other buildings which have already been allowed to attempt 
the ruin of the unique charm of Bloomsbury. I cannot imagine why anyone 
should want to inflict this on the area’s residents and visitors and I wish to 
register my objection. I couldn’t forgive myself if I didn’t do something to try 
and stop it; I think we owe it to the people who come after us to try and 
preserve the beauty in the world. This building, on this scale, in this location, 
would be a cause for shame.  
Yours sincerely, 
A.Barrett 
 
 
 
 


